
LEGAL NOTICE 
REGIONAL SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 6 

BUDGET MEETING 
 

Notice is hereby given to persons legally entitled to vote thereat, that the budget meeting for 
Regional School District No.6 will be held at Wamogo Regional High School on May 2, 2022, at 
7:00 p.m., in the James M. Eisenhaure Auditorium for the purpose of voting by paper ballot to 
accept or reject the budget for the 2022-2023 school year.  Copies of the proposed budget will 
be available at the town clerk’s office in the Towns of Warren, Morris, and Goshen five days 
before the budget meeting. 
 

Dated at Litchfield, Connecticut, this 21st of April 2022 
Christine Lauretano, Chairman 
Board of Education 
 
 
 


